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Dear Families, 
 
Next week is a short week for students as Monday is a Student Free Day and Tuesday is a Public 
Holiday  for Melbourne Cup. On Monday teachers will be working very hard on  reviewing 
student data, work samples, student/teacher conferences and observation notes to establish 
clear understandings of students’ growth in learning, so they can begin their report writing.  
Knowing where students have come from, are at and where they need to be in their learning 
plays a vital role in  being able  to write accurate end of year reports.  
 
I hope every enjoys the Public Holiday no matter what they choose to do and we’ll see 
everyone back at school on Wednesday.  
 
No School Monday (Report Writing Day) and Tuesday (Public Holiday): Don’t forget there 
will be no school on Monday and Tuesday. On Monday it is Report Writing Day, which is a 
student free day and Tuesday is a public holiday for The Melbourne Cup. Please make sure you 
make alternative arrangements on these days for your child. We will see you back at school on 
Wednesday 8th  November. 

 
Concert Tickets:  Our annual school concert is approaching fast . Tickets for the concert are  
on sale, the link can be found on our school website or Facebook. Thank you to Mrs Mamo 
(Spiteri), staff and students for their hard work in preparing for our concert. A USB order form 
for the video of the concert will be coming out shortly.  
 

Teeth on Wheels: Just a reminder that we have Teeth On Wheels visiting Altona North 
Primary School for dental check-ups and oral health education starting  next Wednesday 8th 
November. If you would like your child to participate in the program, the online form must be 
completed by 7th November for your child to participate. Please contact the Office if you need 
any support with the form. 
 
Classroom Cuisine: Classroom Cuisine will start providing lunch orders on Fridays. This will 
start on Friday the 10th of November.  You can order online as usual, the  link for Classroom 
Cuisine is on our school’s website. 
 

Breakfast Club:  Please note; Breakfast Club will NOT be running next week. It will be 
back on Wednesday 15th November.  
 
3/4 Pen Pals:  3/4 C have been writing to their 3/4 pen pals in Ontario, Canada. 
Students in Canada have just received their 3/4C letters today. 

 

November 

Friday 3rd  
1/2 ‘Donna the 
Water Droplet’ 

Incursion 
 

Monday 6th 
Report Writing 

Day  
(Student Free) 

 
Tuesday 7th 

 Melbourne Cup 
(Public Holiday) 

 
Friday 17th 

1/2 Camp Day 
 

Monday 20th 
School Council 

Dinner 
 

Tuesday 21st 
5/6 Robotics Expo 

 
Friday 24th 
 5/6 Beach 
Program 

December 

Thursday 7th 
School Concert 

  
Thursday 14th 

Grade 6 
Graduation 

 
Friday 15th 

Grade 6 Big Day 
Out 

 
Tuesday 19th 

Last day of Term 
4 
 
 
 

REMINDER: No school on Monday (Report Writing Day) and Tuesday (Public Holiday)  



 

  Aussie of the month: A huge congratulations to Issac for receiving the Aussie of the Month Award. Isaac is a 
kind and honest student who naturally follows our REACH school values. He can always be relied upon to be a 
Five Star Listener and he tries his best in all learning areas. The most wonderful trait about Isaac is how he consist-
ently follows our school motto “Consider Others” by always looking for ways to help everyone around him. For 
instance, when his classmate was upset because he didn’t have anyone to play with at lunch, Isaac offered to play 
with him and did so. When another classmate dropped the contents of his pencil case, Isaac was the first to help 
him pack it up. Congratulations Isaac and thank you for being such a caring and thoughtful member of our class! 
You're a SUPERSTSAR Isaac.!!! 
 
 

                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a fabulous extra long week end!                   
 

Thanks, 
 

Lee Blunt 
  Acting Principal 


